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MAYOR EMANUEL INTRODUCES ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING USE OF CITY FACILITY FOR COOK 

COUNTY SHERIFF’S WORK ALTERNATIVE PROGRAM 

Space sharing and shared delivery of services 

 

The Emanuel Administration introduced an ordinance that would authorize the execution of a 

space sharing license agreement with Cook County. Under the terms of the agreement the Cook 

County Sheriff would use a portion of the City-owned property located at 3559 South Maplewood 

Avenue for storage and for operations related to the Cook County Sheriff’s Work Alternative 

Program.  

 

The Department of Streets and Sanitation would continue to use the remaining portion of the 

property. The Cook County Sheriff and the Department of Streets and Sanitation coordinate some of 

the services performed by the Cook County Sheriff’s Work Alternative Program.  

 

Under the terms of the agreement, the Cook County Sheriff would utilize approximately 3,700 

square feet of garage and storage space at 3559 South Maplewood Avenue. The agreement will 

begin upon execution following City Council approval and the fee is $1.00 through the end of term, 

December 31, 2017. The agreement may be canceled by either party at any time with 60 days’ 

notice.   
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